
 

 

 

April 7, 2021 
 
On behalf of Trisha DesLaurier, CEO Valley Manor Long Term Care 
 
Attention:  Families of Valley Manor Residents. 
 
Please be advised that all of the resident COVID-19 tests have ALL come 
back negative.  
 
This is positive news for everyone and we could not wait to let you all know.  
 
The resident who presented as a positive COVID-19 test has also come back 
with a negative test result.  
 
Valley Manor will continue with the outbreak measures that are in place for 
the full 14 days as per Public Health’s direction.  
 
Valley Manor will continue to update you as the information evolves. 
 
Thank you for your patience during this challenging time.  
 
Trisha DesLaurier  
CEO 
 


